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Attention 6th, 7th, 8th grade students

Opportunity Bulletin

Student iTeam

For more information:
 
 
Visit www.cbsd.org/iTeam
Talk to your QUEST teacher (6th
graders) or your Integrated
Tech teacher (7th, 8th graders)

In 2019-2020 school year, all
middle school students will
be given a laptop.  To help with
the initiative and provide
technical support, we are
forming a student
technology team at each middle
school.

Would you like to get more 
involved at school?
Are you good with 
technology?
Do you enjoy helping your 
classmates?

Apply to join the student iTeam.


